
STATE OF TEXAS 
COUNTY OF CHEROKEE 
CITY OF WELLS                          SEPTEMBER 10, 2018 
 
 
 
Members present at the public hearing held September 10, 2018, were C. W. Williams, 
Billie Petty, Dorothy McMillion and Eva Alexander. 
 
Employees: Melanie Williamson 
 
Visitors: None 
 
The public hearing was called to receive public comments on the proposed 2018 property 
tax rates. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
The council asked if there was anyone wanting to discuss the city selecting the proposed 
tax rate of $0.5612 for the 2018 tax years. This rate will increase the annual tax received 
by the city. The city will use this money to assist in paying the USDA loan. There was no 
discussion requested.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m.  
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      Mayor 
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